Diocese of Maitland-Newcastle Catholic Schools Office ADDITIONAL NEEDS INFORMATION DAY

The Special Needs Working Party is an initiative of the Federation of Parents and Friends Associations — Diocese of Maitland Newcastle. The 2022 Additional Needs Information Day allows parents and carers of children and young people with additional needs enrolled in our catholic schools to join together and hear from experts from the Catholic Schools Office about a range of issues from funding to supporting learning, mental health and wellbeing.

We would be delighted to welcome you and invite you to share morning tea and a light lunch with us.

WHEN: Wednesday 4th May 2022

WHERE: St Brigid's Primary school Hall - Raymond Terrace

TIME: 9.00am - 1.00pm

COST: FREE

Morning tea and Light lunch included. Please register using the link below.

Click Here



Cath Garrett-Jones

Family Engagement Officer
Catholic Schools Office

P: 4979 1303 E: cath.garrett-jones@mn.catholic.edu.au

